
01-16-2019 Town Council Meeting  
Responses to Council Questions 

 
ITEM #4: Appoint Two New Members to the Varsity Theatre Task Force 
 
 
Council Question: When will/has the Varsity Theatre Task Force started meeting? 

Staff Response:  The Task Force has held one meeting, on December 17, 2018. The next meeting 

is scheduled to take place on January 28, 2019. Information on the work of the Task Force, 

including meeting information, is being published on the Town’s Varsity Theatre Task Force web 

page1. 

  

                                                 
1 https://www.townofchapelhill.org/town-hall/departments-services/varsity-theatre-task-force 
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